
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF CANAAN 

DANGEROUS BUILDING AND GROUNDS ORDINANCE 

IN THE TOWN OF CANAAN, VT 

PURSUANT TO 24 V.S.A. CHAPTER 59 

 

On July 1, 2019, the Selectboard of the Town of Canaan, Vermont adopted the Dangerous Building and 

Grounds Ordinance in the Town of Canaan, Vermont pursuant 24 V.S.A. Chapter 59.   This notice is 

published pursuant 24 V.S.A. Section 1972 to inform the public of this ordinance.  

It will take effect on August 30th, 2019 unless a petition is signed by at least five percent of the voters of 

the Town of Canaan is filed with the municipal clerk by August 14, 2019 asking for a vote to disapprove 

the ordinance.   If a petition is received, the Town of Canaan will warn a special meeting and the voters 

may vote on that question.  

A full text of said ordinance can be examined at the Canaan Town Office, Canaan Post Office, Beecher 

Falls Post Office and Alice Ward Memorial Library bulletin boards and on the Canaan website (canaan-

vt.org).   Call the Town Office at 802-266-3370 with any questions you may have with regards to this 

ordinance or mail your questions to Town of Canaan, PO Box 159, Canaan, VT  05903. 

Section 1 – Authority 

Section 2 – Purpose 

Section 3 – Definitions 

Section 4 – Abatement of Dangerous Buildings 

Section 5 – Violations and Penalties 

Section 6 – Enforcement 

Section 7 – Other Laws 

Section 8 – Severability 

Section 9 – Effective Date 

 

 

 


